
Hannah Freeman
Headteacher
Old Tye Avenue, Biggin Hill TN16 3LY
01959 575 846
www.bigginhillprimary.com
admin@bigginhillps.com

8th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re� N�� Da� 18t� Marc� 2022 - Funn� i� power!

Red Nose Day is swiftly approaching and we will once again be raising money for this cause.
The school has a parentpay page where donations can be made which will go directly to
Comic Relief at:
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6842. If you were
planning to donate to Comic Relief this year, this is a simple and easy way to do so.

Red Noses

We will be selling red noses in school as we have done in past years. These are going to be
sold via parent pay and will cost £1.50 each. If you would like to purchase a nose for your
child, please pay for this using the parent pay website - payment item “Red Nose”. These
are limited to one nose per child to try and manage supply. Last year we completely sold out
of noses so to avoid disappointment please purchase these as soon as possible. Red noses
will be handed out to children in school on 18th March for them to wear for Red Nose Day. If
we have any remaining noses, there may be an opportunity for children to purchase these in
school on the day, however this is not guaranteed and will depend on supply. If you have any
questions about parent pay, please contact Ms Wythers in the school office via her email:
c.wythers@bigginhillps.com.

Dressing Up

For Red Nose Day, children are invited to wear their own clothes and take part in crazy hair
day. We will be collecting donations on the gate as children come into school and teachers
will be taking donations in classrooms. Our suggested donation is £1.

● Children can wear their own clothes with a crazy hairdo. This can be as silly as the
children want to go and can take the form of colourful hair or a crazy style

● Children can wear red to school - the more red the better!
● Children can wear their normal school uniform with an item of red
● Children can wear their own clothes to school

If you would like to donate to Red Nose Day before this time or would prefer not to donate in
cash, please use the  school's parentpay donation page set up for this purpose -
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6842
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Other activities

In school on the day, children will be taking part in activities around the central theme of the
day which is ‘Funny is Power’. In morning assembly, teachers will be taking part in a Great
Biggin Hill Bake Off. In class, children will be identifying their own superpowers and how
these work together as a class.

After school on Thursday and Friday, the friends have kindly agreed to sell cakes to raise
funds for Comic Relief. If you would like to donate some baked goods for this it would be
greatly appreciated - please bear in mind that these must not contain nuts. Donations of
baked goods should be given to your child’s class teacher on the morning of Thursday 17th
March. If you or your child would like to purchase cakes, please bring cash at school pick up
time on these days.

More information about Red Nose Day and how the money is used can be found at:
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/.

If you have got any questions about Red Nose Day, please contact myself at
h.wigfield@bigginhillps.com and I will do my best to help.

If you need any assistance with parentpay please contact Ms Wythers in the school office or
by her email: c.wythers@bigginhillps.com.

We look forward to celebrating this special day with your children on 18th March!

Yours sincerely,

Heather Wigfiel�
Heather Wigfield
PSHE Lead
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